
 
 
 
 

Joshua Samuel 
President & CEO of the General Partner 
150 Connie Crescent, Unit 4 
Concord, Ontario L4K 1L9 

 
Direct Line: +1 (416) 848-1165 
jsamuel@northeastmidstream.com 

 
December 23, 2019 
 
Filed by RESS 
 
Christine Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
  
Re: Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2019-0255 

Potential Projects to Expand Access to Natural Gas Distribution  
 
Pursuant to the Notice issued by the Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) on December 17, 2019, 
Northeast Midstream Corporation is writing to notify the Board that it intends to participate in 
the EB-2019-0255 (the “Proceeding”). Northeast Midstream does not expect to seek cost 
awards for the Proceeding. 
 
Northeast Midstream requests that further communications and copies of all documents filed 
or issued in connection with this Proceeding be sent to the following: 
 

Attention: Mr. Joshua Samuel, President 
Northeast Midstream Corporation 
150 Connie Crescent, Unit 4 
Concord, Ontario L4K 1L9 
Email: jsamuel@northeastmidstream.com 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours truly,  
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
Joshua Samuel 


